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Sensei K. SHIMIZU presents its wishes 2009 to the French followers of the Tendoryu.
  
  He also announces the holding(dress) of an international seminar to Izu, in Japan, from 12 till
15 October 2009.
                     SHIN NEN AKEMASHITE OMEDETÔ GOZAIMASU

  

 ( pronunciation , source )

  

 

  

  

From: 天道館 <honbu<at>aiki-tendo.jp>
  Object: Tendokan - akemashite omedeto gozaimasu
  To: &quot;Pascal Olivier &quot;
  

Date: Mondayi 29 December 2008, 4h28
  

 

  

Dear Tendoryu members in France,

  

 

  

2009 will become a very special year.
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http://voon.jp/a/cast/?id=9pxagbc2&amp;c=4&amp;t=1%27
http://www.marcboudreau.com/wordpressfr/?p=382
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40 year of Tendokan can be celebrated.

  

Exactly 40 years ago I got independent and founded the Tendokan.

  

Now it will be also the starting point for the new NPO(NonProfitOrganisation)  tendo
world aikido. 
  

This we want to celebrate with an international seminar in Japan . This seminar,
for which you are all warmly welcomed, will take place from October 12.-15. 2009
in Izu/Japan.

  

I wish this coming new year will bring all Tendoryu members worldwide even
closer together.

  

 

  

The best wishes to you and your families for a healthy and happy New Year

  

 

  

Shimizu Kenji 
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